
Welcome from the K-Prep Parent Board 

Dear K-Prep Families, 

Welcome to Kindergarten Preparatory Preschool, Inc. (K-Prep)! We’re so glad to have you join this 
warm and vibrant community. As members of the Parent-Led Board, we want to extend a special 
greeting and invite you to be an active part of our shared mission to support our children, staff, and 
school. 

One thing to know about K-Prep is that it is a non-profit organization. There is no corporate office 
behind the scenes profiting from tuition. This structure helps keep K-Prep as affordable as possible, 
thus parent involvement is encouraged in order to keep things running smoothly and sustainably. 

Behind the scenes, the Parent Board works closely with the Director and staff to help keep K-Prep 
thriving—especially in these uncertain times. Our main priorities include: 

• Supporting the Director in daily operations and long-term planning 

• Assisting with financial oversight and fundraising efforts 

• Encouraging and supporting our hardworking teachers 

• Ensuring the continued strength, stability, and future of our daycare 

We invite you to join us on the Board. It doesn’t matter if you have one child or several, or whether 
your child is 6 weeks old or 6 years old. All parent input is welcome and needed. Whether you’re 
great with numbers, love event planning, enjoy creative problem-solving, or simply want to lend a 
hand, your involvement truly makes a difference. 

If you're interested or would like to learn more, please don’t hesitate to reach out. We'd love to talk 
with you about how you can get involved in any compacity.  

We’re excited for the year ahead and look forward to partnering with you. Together, we can ensure 
that K-Prep continues to be a place where children thrive, families feel supported, and our entire 
community grows stronger. 
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